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March 8, 2021 
 
Ann Arbor Zoning Board of Appeals 
Planning Services 
City of Ann Arbor 
301 E. Huron Street 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
 
 
Members of the Board of Appeals: 
 
I am writing in response to a postal announcement that was received from Ann Arbor Planning Services. My 
family and I live at 2037 Geddes Avenue and are direct neighbors of Alice Chi and Alejandro Mendoza at 1 
Harvard Place. We have reviewed the drawings for their proposed addition and we are very pleased to 
support their planned home renovation. Specifically, we have no objection to the project or its encroachment 
on the rear setback of the property line at 1 Harvard Place. We agree with Dr. Chi and Mr. Mendoza that 
approving the variance would best balance privacy between 1 Harvard Place, 3 Harvard Place and our home, 
in addition to maintaining the character and aesthetics of the neighborhood. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Parag G. Patil, MD PhD 
 


